
 
 
 

Members’ Orientation Program: Photo opportunity

Ottawa, Ontario – December 2, 2019 

A photo opportunity will take place at the beginning of the Working in the Chamber orientation 
session in the House of Commons interim Chamber. 

New Members will be learning about procedure and key events of the first days of Parliament. 

Date Time Location 

Tuesday, December 3, 2019 1:00 p.m. * West Block upper foyer—3rd floor gallery 
level  

*Media should arrive no later than 
12:45 p.m.  

Photo opportunity will happen from the 
3rd floor gallery of the Chamber  

Note to editors: Media attendance is for accredited members of the Parliamentary 
Press Gallery. For more information or to obtain temporary accreditation, please 
contact Mr. Philippe Perrier, Coordinator, Press Event Support, of the Canadian 
Parliamentary Press Gallery, at 613-992-4511 or by email at philippe.perrier@parl.gc.ca. 

For more information: 

Heather Bradley 
Director of Communications 
Office of the Speaker of the House of Commons 
613-995-7882 | heather.bradley@parl.gc.ca 

Fact sheet on the Members’ Orientation Program 
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